
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Turner 
 
From: Jessica Blake, Clerk Treasurer  
 
Date:  January 10, 2024 
 
Subject: Elmwood Apartments Letter of Support 
_______________________________________________ 
 
Attached for Council consideration is a letter of support for a grant 
that the Housing Authority of Okanogan County is in the process of 
applying for.  These preservation funds from the Department of 
Commerce will be used to rehabilitate the Elmwood apartments in 
Okanogan, improving the health, safety and accessibility of the 
complex. 
 
Included in their proposal are improvements to sidewalks, parking 
lot, perimeter fencing and building siding.  These improvements will 
enhance the safety and well-being of tenants along with preserving 
the property for long-term use in the community. 
 
Suggested Motion: I move to approve the letter of support for 
Elmwood Apartments and authorize Mayor Pro Tem Bauer to sign 
the letter. 
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